

University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

Correspondence 1949

Correspondence

3-4-1949

03/04/1949 Letter from Louis-Philippe Gagné

Louis-Philippe Gagné

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-letters-1949

Recommended Citation

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence 1949 by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.

March 4, 1949.

Irving W. Parker, Public Relations Officer, Field Tours, AMVETS National Service Foundation, 1680 N. Vine Street Los Angeles 28, California

Dear Sir:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your communication relative to your Field Tours Operations.

Please be advised that this matter was brought before our Board of Aldermen, but in view of the fact that their term of office will expire shortly, and the new Board of Aldermen will take over on March 21st, they have tabled your matter until then.

You may expect to hear from them soon after the 21st.

Very truly yours,

MAYOR
CITY OF LEWISTON